
 

 

 

Public hearing 

Notice of Intent 

 

The Town of Bethlehem will hold a public hearing on Monday, Nov. 4 at 7 p.m. at 

the Bethlehem Town Hall located at 750 Manger Ave. for the following item: 

Increasing the compensation for the mayor and council after the election of 2025. 

The increase would be $250 per meeting for the Mayor and $100 per meeting for 

the council. The increase would take effect in 2026. 


